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AANR-WC is hitting the Inter-Webs! 

By Greg Hastings 

AANR Western Canada is working to communicate with our mem-

bers electronically. By going electronic, the Canadian Nudist News 

(this newsletter) can be produced more expeditiously, at a lower 

cost, and with less effort by our volunteers. 

Just addressing and preparing postage is a 

ton of work that is rarely appreciated. 

There may also be special events and an-

nouncements that may arise that we want to 

get out quickly in between CNN publishing 

cycles. We promise we will not spam you 

every day or even once a week. 

Beginning December 2020, AANR-WC will be leveraging the AANR 

mailing list and preferences for electronic communication already 

obtained by AANR. If you are currently receiving The Bulletin pub-

lished by AANR electronically, you will also receive the next issue 

of CNN electronically. If you prefer the paper version delivered by 

Canada Post, and you are getting The Bulletin by mail,   continued..  
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